
The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT280Q 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCWSO/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-009S-13 

Date: 1Sth May 2013 

Re: Raychel Ferguson (Lucy Crawford Aftermath) 

I refer to point 1 of my letter of 6 November 2012 (BMcL-0018-12), in which I asked for 
any policy etc of the SL T/Erne Hospital in 2000 regarding transfer of patients from one 
hospital to another. 

In your response of 29 January 2013 you said that your client was unable to locate any 
such policy etc. 

Irrespective of the absence of documents can you please take your client's instructions 
as to what the Trust/hospital policy was in 2000 in relation to inter-hospital transfer of 
patients and in particular what the policy was in relation to the provision of patient 
information to the receiving hospital -i .e. when, where, and by what means patient 
information was to be provided to the receiving hospital. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTl 4GB 
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